
 

 
 
Principals, 
 
Please join us in celebrating Inclusive Schools WeekTM, December 5-9, 2022. This 
annual event was created to celebrate the progress schools have made toward providing 
a quality education for our increasingly diverse student population and those students 
marginalized due to disability, gender, socio-economics status, cultural heritage, 
language preference and other factors.  
 
Inclusive Schools WeekTM provides an opportunity for educators, students and parents 
to discuss and initiate practices to further ensure schools continue to improve their goal 
of successfully educating ALL children. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to involve ALL of your teachers and students to celebrate 
UNITY WITHIN OUR COMMUNITY!  There are several free resources and celebration 
ideas on our website that heighten awareness of inclusion and celebrate our diverse 
classrooms and each student’s unique contributions to our campus. 
 
Please visit our website, http://inclusiveschools.org, to download our free Celebration 
Guide, Media Kit, Digital Graphics, Celebration Activities, and more. Sign up for our 
Inclusive Schools NetworkTM newsletter to receive current inclusion information year 
round! http://goo.gl/F1wnb. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Frances Stetson, Ph.D. 
President, Stetson & Associates, Inc. 


